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Report on “Employment Opportunities and Scholarship Programs for Graduate Students in the 
field of IT and other industries” 

The Career Guidance Seminar, "Employment 
Opportunities and Scholarship Programs for 
Graduate Students in the field of IT and other 
industries," was held on the 21st April 2023. 
This seminar was conducted in collaboration 
with the Hanabi Institute of Japanese Language 
and Culture. The seminar was aimed at 
providing guidance and counseling to graduate 
students in the field of IT and other industries 
about the employment opportunities available 
to them, as well as scholarship programs that 
could aid them in furthering their careers. 

Seminar Details: 

The seminar was opened with welcoming address 
by Fr.C.Pargasan,SJ, Director, followed by 
watering the plant by the recourse persons, head 
of the department to spread green message.  The 
seminar started at 11:00 am and lasted for two 
hours. The seminar was divided into two parts. 
The first part was a series of presentations by 
experts in the field of IT and other industries as 
well as in the Japanese language. The second part 
was an interactive session, where students were 

given the opportunity to ask questions and interact with the experts.The seminar was well 
attended, with over 104 graduate students in attendance.  

Topics covered during the seminar included: 

1. Emerging trends and career opportunities in the field of IT and other industries. 
2. Scholarships available to graduate students. 
3. Tips for writing successful scholarship applications. 
4. Job search strategies for graduate students. 
5. International opportunities for students in the field of IT, management, Media etc. 
6. Detailed courses offered by KCG College Japan, Hanabi Institute of Japanese Language & 

Culture. 



The Career Guidance Seminar was a resounding success, with students giving positive feedback 
about the seminar's organization and content. Several students expressed their appreciation for 
the opportunity to interact with experts in 
the field and gain insights into emerging 
trends and career opportunities. 

The seminar provided students with valuable 
information about scholarship opportunities 
and career opportunities available to them in 
Japan. This information is expected to help 
students secure scholarships that will aid 
them in furthering their careers. 

The Career Guidance Seminar, "Employment 
Opportunities and Scholarship Programs for 
Graduate Students in the field of IT and other industries," was a valuable and informative event. 
The seminar was successful in providing guidance and counseling to graduate students in the field 
of IT and other industries about the employment opportunities available to them, as well as 
scholarship programs that could aid them in furthering their careers. The seminar's organization 
and content were highly praised, and the event is expected to have a positive impact on the 
careers of the students who attended. 

 
The Career Guidance Seminar ended with vote of thanks by Mr.Jayanta Loha, HoD, Dept. of 
Computer Sc. & Application. 

 


